
 

ZCCM INVESTMENTS HOLDINGS PLC 

 PRESS STATEMENT 

 

27th July 2020 

 

CONFIRMED CASE OF COVID-19 AT ZCCM-IH HEAD OFFICE IN LUSAKA 

 

ZCCM Investments Holdings Plc (ZCCM-IH) wishes to inform the general public that 

the Company has recorded a case of Covid-19 at its head office in Lusaka.  

To prevent the further spread of the virus, ZCCM-IH Lusaka office will remain closed 

to the public, for it to undertake all necessary measures as per health guidelines 

to ensure the safety of employees and the public.  

We therefore wish to advise all stakeholders to call/contact ZCCM-IH through the 

general line +260 211 388000 or email address corporate@zccm-ih.com.zm, for 

any communication.  

ZCCM-IH will continue to operate via digital platforms and will resume office 

presence within strict public health guidelines once cleared by health authorities 

as per Statutory Instrument No. 22 of 2020, The Public Health (Infected Areas) 

(Coronavirus Disease 2019) Regulations, 2020.  

 

Issued by: 

Loisa Mbatha-Kakoma 

Public Relations Manager 
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